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Update on Urgent Care Centre selection - Central QLD & Wide Bay regions  

 

The Australian Government is supporting Medicare Urgent Care Clinics to be established in 

general practices where possible to support the growth of, and to optimise the use of the 

general practice workforce.  While alternative models will be considered, where there are 

no suitable general practices, the policy is for preference to be given to general practice 

models in the first instance. 

 

CCQ is pleased to announce a significant step forward in the process, with eligible general 

practices in the Rockhampton and Bundaberg regions invited to participate in the 

Expression of Interest phase, following the initial Registration of Interest (ROI) process in 

late February. 

 

CCQ remains committed to keeping the community informed about the progress and 

outcome of this important community initiative and will provide further updates once the 

successful centres have been awarded and announced. 
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